
We were asked:  

An annual breakdown since May 2010 of the number of attempts made to access the 
following websites via your servers: 

www.totaljobs.com 

www.jobsite.co.uk 

www.reed.co.uk/jobs 

www.fish4.co.uk 

www.indeed.co.uk 

www.monster.co.uk 

 
 
We replied: 

A1. The information you requested is held by the Ministry of Justice on behalf of the Wales 

Office. However, disaggregating the data for these particular websites from the large 

quantities of data held on general internet usage could be done only at disproportionate 

cost and would exceed the cost limit set by the Act. 

 

You may wish to refine your request so that we can deal with it under the cost limit. For 

example, you could consider significantly narrowing the scope of your request in both time 

frame and scope of activity. Please be aware however that your refined request may still 

exceed the cost limit due to the way the information is held. 
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